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Comments: I would like to comment on the over the snow use proposal for the Lolo national forest  proposal GB-

PW-INT-01. It is such a beautiful place and I'm not real sure why you are trying to close it down. It should be

enjoyed by all the people. Not just a select few that seem to have all the power with the US Forest Service. I

have very rarely ever seen any animals other then rabbits or coyote tracks in the area due to its remoteness and

lack of habitat and food for the animals to thrive on. The amount of snow the area normally receives in the winter

makes it nearly impossible for anything to exist. I have never even ran into anyone in the area that wasn't a

snowmobiler. I have even hiked the area and not seen hardly any evidence that snowmobiles were in the area.

Please consider keeping this area open now and in the future for all to use.


